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Therese Chase’s passion for health, 
fitness and helping others led her to 
pursue a career in physical therapy.

Chase received her Bachelor of Science 
degree in exercise science at the Uni-
versity of Nebraska–Lincoln. She later 
earned her Doctor of Physical Therapy 
degree at Creighton University in Oma-
ha, Nebraska.

“While I was in school at UNL, I taught 
several fitness classes and assisted 
with research in the biomechanics 
lab,” she said. “That confirmed my 
feeling that physical therapy was the 
right profession for me.”

For the Columbus native, family means 
everything, which is why Chase decided  
to move back home to be closer to 
family and loved ones. She started as a 
physical therapist with Columbus  
Community Hospital in June 2010 and 
now has four young children.

“I chose to work at Columbus Community  
Hospital because I immediately loved 
the welcoming work environment and 
opportunities for growth our therapy 
department provided,” she said.
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PHYSICAL THERAPIST - WIGGLES AND GIGGLES THERAPY FOR KIDS

Chase worked with adult and pediatric  
patients when she first started her 
career. As the need for pediatric physical 
therapy grew, she transitioned to  
working with children full time. However, 
she still enjoys working in acute care 
intermittently on the weekends.

Currently, she is a pediatric physical 
therapist with Wiggles and Giggles  
Therapy for Kids. She works with  
patients ages 2 months to 21 years old 
who have various special needs.

Chase’s patients have a wide range of 
challenges, including developmental 
delays or musculoskeletal concerns, or-
thopedic conditions, genetic conditions 
or syndromes, gait abnormalities, brain 
injuries and more. 

“My average day is very animated 
and dynamic,” she said. “I get to use 
hands-on skills to facilitate proper 
movement patterns and apply various 
therapeutic exercises to meet the 
patient’s needs. I also address any 
equipment or orthotic needs for  
patients, so they can move as optimally 
and independently as possible.”

Chase loves working in the therapy pool 
and integrating a fun atmosphere for 
each patient. 

She says she is thankful for CCH’s 
support in advancing her knowledge and 
helping her provide better patient care.

“CCH has been instrumental in my 
ongoing continuing education growth,” 
she said. “It takes care of its employ-
ees, and I am truly grateful.”

She encourages anyone interested in a 
career in health care to explore the  
variety of opportunities available.

“Health care careers are evolving, 
rewarding and challenging,” Chase said. 
“They are a great opportunity to make 
an impact on others and better yourself 
personally.”

For more information on physical  
therapy at Columbus Community  
Hospital, visit columbushosp.org.
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